


Rain gardens are shallow depressions filled with plants. 

Considered green infrastructure, they collect and hold 

stormwater from roof downspouts, parking lots, lawns 

and other surfaces, allowing plants and soil to filter out 

harmful pollutants that may otherwise flow into storm 

drains and enter streams, rivers, lakes, and other water 

bodies. 

They also recharge groundwater and help to mitigate 

climate change impacts such as flooding.



The Commission budgeted for the 

installation of a rain garden in FY 2022. The 

project is being funded by the Kathleen M. 

Lynch-van de Sande (“Katie”) Fund for the 

Reforestation of the New Jersey Pinelands. 

The fund was established in memory of Ms. 

Lynch-van de Sande, a Pinelands 

Commission Environmental Specialist who 

died in a car accident in June 1989.

In December 2021, the Commission 

entered into an agreement with the Rutgers 

Cooperative Extension Water Resources 

Program to design the rain garden.




































